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	Month
	2005
	2006

	Jan
	0
	1

	Feb
	0
	0

	Mar
	0
	0

	Apr
	0
	0

	May
	0
	1

	Jun
	1
	4

	Jul
	3
	1

	Aug
	2
	1

	Sep
	0
	1

	Oct
	0
	5Note

	Nov
	0
	6

	Dec
	1
	-

	Total
	7
	20


Note In early October this year, DH issued a “letter to doctor” to all medical practitioners, alerting them to the local situation of CA-MRSA as well as the clinical, laboratory and epidemiological features of patients suffering from CA-MRSA infections, with a view to helping doctors in their diagnosis. This might have raised doctors’ awareness of CA-MRSA infection.





